
ADDENDUM TO APPENDIX D – LCC DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT 
 
 

From: Sanderson, Christopher  

Sent: 30 September 2010 08:35 
To: Glover, Barry 

Subject: Nabu, 20-22 Harrogate Road, Leeds 19 
 
Morning Barry, 
 
As per our telephone conversation yesterday, I can confirm that Nabu have signed 
part B and agreed the licence application in line with the hours stipulated on the 
planning approval. 
 
Therefore taking the above into consideration, City Development withdraw the 
objection to the licence application. 
 
 
Chris Sanderson 
Principal Compliance Officer 
Compliance Services 
Tel. No. 0113 2478216 
 
 


